
 

 

 

We are getting closer to our goal!  Who 
wants to see Father Blessing dressed up 
like a VERY popular character from a fa-
mous children’s book?  This book was so 
good 2 movies were made! 

School Goal:$10,000 

Individual Student Goal: $30 

https://app.99pledges.com/fund/

readathon214  

With 75% Participation we will have a 
school wide dress down day to celebrate! 

www.stpaulknights.org secretary@stpaulknights.org  636-978-1900, extension 2      Fax 636-978-1944 

The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul November 17, 2021 

Upcoming Events 
November 15-19~ READ-A-THON, details 

on page 2  

November 24—26 ~ Thanksgiving Break/

No School 

December 1~First Reconciliation 6:30 PM  

December 3 ~ Noon Dismissal/Faculty 

Meeting 

December 5~ Breakfast with Santa 

(pages 3-4) 

December 9~ K-4 Christmas Program 1:30 

(dress rehearsal) /6:30PM Performance  

December 16 ~ PK Christmas Program  

Servers Schedule 
Saturday, November 20th – Volunteers Welcome  
Sunday, November 21st 
7:00am - Sam Byrnes and Rachel Ferranto 
9:00 am - Natalie and Claire Griesenauer 
11:00 am - Nate and Michael Elsenrath 
 
November 22nd — 26th ~ Daily Mass    
M, T– Gianna Schultz 
T– Olivia Auchly 
W, TH - Volunteers Welcome  
F - No Morning Mass 
 
Saturday, November 27th– Volunteers Welcome  
Sunday, November 28th 
7:00am - Olivia Auchly and Paityn Luhring 
9:00 am - Mackenzie Gentemann and Gavin Hemmer 
11:00 am - Charles Hall and Tedy Militello 

 

 

 

 

One of the beautiful reasons God gave dif-
ferent people different limitations and 
talents is so that we can help each other.  
Talk about the limitations and talents of 
each member of your family and how you 
can help each other. 
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School News 
/Reminders 

St. Paul Youth Choir is invited to sing at the 4:30pm Mass on Christmas Eve.  

Students in grades 4-8 are welcome to join the choir.   

Before this commitment can be made, however, we need to know if there are 

enough students that want to join the choir.  If there is enough interest, prac-

tices  will be held on Tuesdays from 3:15—4:00.  A schedule of the dates for 

practice will be determined at a later date. 

The choir will be under the direction and supervision of Ruth Vomund and 

Katie Boehmer. 

If your child/children would like to participate please reply to  

principal@stpaulknights.org by FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 19TH. 

If you have questions call me at 636-978-1140 or email  

ruvomund@gmail.com 

Thank you, 

Ruth Vomund 









• St. Dominic will be hosting shadow days for 8th graders September 7 - December 10th.  Your stu-
dent can come live a day in the life of a St. Dominic student!  Personalized parent tours are also avail-
able daily by appointment.  Please register in advance at https://www.stdominichs.org/admissions/
request-info or call Victoria Luetkemeyer at 636-240-8303 ext. 111 for shadows or Bobbie Peters at 
636-240-8303 ext. 108 to schedule a parent tour. 

Congratulations to our 3rd grade 

Girls for being the Gold Division 

Winner in CYC St. Charles Dis-

trict Volleyball! 
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